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This is with reference to the renewed and reinvigorated interest of the
Government of India, through Indian Missions abroad, to urgently collect data and
contact details pertaining to Indian Passport holders (living abroad) as also of Indian
students in foreign lands. The above data is required to be collated urgently to cater to
any pressing urgent emergency measures that could be necessary, particularly in the
face of political crisis similar to the recent situation in Ukraine.

& In this connection, all NRI population (Indian passport holders living abroad),
Indian students and OCI Card holders in Mozambique are requested to furnish
complete details of their Passports, course/employment, University/Institution, Postal
Address, Email IDs, Mobile Numbers to this Mission by using the Global Rishta Portal
for online registration at https:/pravasirishta.gov.in/ under the appropriate sections of
“NRIs”, “Indian Students” and “OCI Card Holders”. A copy of such information may
also be sent to this Mission at the email ID: cons.maputo@mea.gov.in clearly
mentioning whether the data pertains to an NRI, an Indian student or an OCI Card
holder. All those people who have registered at the High Commission of India in
Maputo in the past are also requested to once again undertake this exercise afresh so
that this Mission can have an updated list of NRIs, Indian students and OCI Card
holders in Mozambique as soon as possible.
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